
Fantastic Fact 

Riverfield Monday Memo for January 3,  2023 

Did  you catch 
Riverfield’s Academic 
Bowl team on RSU-TV 
last night? They took 
on Wagoner and won 
handily to advance to 
the semi-finals. If you 
missed it, you can 
tune in again on 
Sunday at 11am. The 
semi-finals will be 
broadcast at 7:30pm 
on January 16th. Set 
your DVR now. Great 
job, Ravens!  

Round-Up is our Friday  
Assembly at 8:40am 

usually in the Green Gym. 

1/6 Fireside Round-Up 

1/13 TBA 

Jan 3 Tues POSTPONED Varsity B-ball vs Wright Christian;  Girls @ 5pm, Boys @ 6:30pm 

Jan 5-7 Th-Sat Varsity B-ball @ Regent Tourney; times TBA 

Jan 6 Fri First Friday Recycling—Bring your cans at drop-off! 

Jan 4 Wed Booster Club Meeting in the US Cafeteria; 5:30pm 

THIS FRIDAY (AND EACH FIRST FRIDAY OF THE MONTH) is THE 
PERFECT TIME TO ROUND UP YOUR ALUMINUM CANS AND DROP THEM 
OFF WITH ROOTS AND SHOOTS VOLUNTEERS AS YOU COME ON 
CAMPUS TO DROP OFF YOUR STUDENTS. PROCEEDS FROM CANS GO 
TOWARD FEEDING OUR BARNYARD AND CLASSROOM ANIMALS.  
Thanks for your help in this effort!  

Reminders from Mr. Murph This Holiday Season 
Remember your “Naughty or Nice” recycling protocols for the holidays! Nice: broken 
down cardboard boxes, plastic jugs/bottles, metal cans, non-bagged paper. These go in 
the Mr. Murph containers with green lids. Naughty: glass bottles, all packing plastics or 
peanuts, all Styrofoam, non-paper giftwrap, cooking aluminum, tanglers like ribbon, old 
strings of lights, etc. These go in the dumpsters, please!  "When in doubt, throw it out!" 
As always, aluminum beverage cans go into the Recycling Huts.   
 
Thanks for Your End-of-Year Generosity 
Thank you to everyone who made 2022 year-end donations and to those who gave gifts and treats 
to faculty and staff. We appreciate your support and encouragement and wish everyone a happy 
and healthy 2023! 

Riverfield Rocks the Cain’s Tickets on Sale Now 
Buy your tickets tickets now for the big performance for the first half of 
the year, which will take place Saturday, February 4th.  It will feature all 
12 Middle and Upper school bands. Tickets are $20 (plus fees) in 
advance and $25 at the door.  Buy them at https://bit.ly/rcdscains2023 or 
at the Cain's box office. Please RSVP/share/like/comment/etc to our 
Facebook event page at  https://fb.me/e/3gdxrO1Kq. 

Mark March 4, 2023, on your calendar to dine, bid, dance, and have fun at Sapphire Celebration, the 
RFA’s largest fundraiser.  
 

 River Spirit is offering a reduced room rate of $159 is available for Friday and Saturday, March 3 and 4. Book yours  by 

calling 1-888-748-3731 and identifying yourself as part of the Riverfield group.  

 Have a fun and desirable item for the silent, live, or online auction? Email Randa Briggs at 

randareederbriggs@gmail.com.  

 Willing to donate high-end liquor or wine to the Stock Your Bar raffle? Email Suzie Wood at suziewoodok@gmail.com.   

 Do you have Legos you’d like to donate to the 2nd/3rd grade student art project? Please drop them off at the Main 

Building front desk. All sizes/shapes needed. 


